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RETURN & EARN INITIATIVES
Some Senior Students had the privilege of visiting the NSW Return & Earn HQ in
Eastern Creek. Their team heard about what we currently do at Thomas Hassall, and asked our
students to take part in a pilot program they are hoping to launch in schools to get more Return &
Earn initiatives going. They also asked if our students could present to their key team which
included their General Manager about our Return & Earn program here at College.

Their team were very impressed with the presentation and how well the students conducted
themselves in a professional setting.
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Mr Mason Schrack
Coordinator of Student Growth and Welfare - Senior School
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